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TO PARENTS AND CARERS OF PUPILS ATTENDING  

CRAIGIE HIGH SCHOOL AND ASSOCIATED PRIMARY 

SCHOOLS 

  
  
  

 
Our Ref: PC/DW/DD 
Your Ref:  

 Date: 18 April 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
COLLABORATIVE APPROACH TO LEARNING ESTATE TRANSFORMATION ACROSS TAYSIDE 

 

In January 2019, I wrote to you in connection with the above and specifically in relation to a report to 
be considered by the city council’s Children and Families Services Committee. The report sought 
permission from the Committee to commence informal consultation with parents/carers, young people 
and community members in connection with the following possible options: 
 

• reinstate Braeview on existing site and continue with the maintenance programme to Craigie High 
School with the potential in the future for refurbishment of both Craigie High School and Braeview 
Academy on their existing sites depending on future capital programme and Scottish Government 
Funding; or 

• the closure of both Craigie High School and Braeview Academy in conjunction with the creation of 
a new combined secondary school on the site opposite Drumgeith Park (formerly St Saviour’s RC 
High School) subject to Scottish Government funding. 

 
Importantly the report stressed that no preferred option existed and that if approved we would move 
on to a period of informal consultation. My primary purpose in writing to you is to inform you that 
following approval by Committee a period of informal consultation will commence on 22 April 2019.  
 
The informal consultation will consist of: 
 

• a number of public engagement events (please see attached) 

• in-school conversation by central officers with children and young people 

• the opportunity for all stakeholders to complete an on-line questionnaire 
(https://www.dundeecity.gov.uk/news/article?article_ref=3375)  

 
As previously intimated, your views will be crucial in helping decide how to take matters forward. I 
would, therefore, urge you to participate in the above opportunities to share your views in helping 
shape the future of education/learning provision within East Dundee. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
PAUL CLANCY 
Executive Director of Children and Families Service 


